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Menheniot Parish Clerk

From: Nicola Wilkinson <Stcleerliskeardsecretary@outlook.com>

Sent: 31 May 2022 13:55

To: clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk

Subject: All weather pitch

Good afternoon, 

 

I’m writing to you on behalf of St Cleer and Liskeard Youth football club. We are looking for a venue for our winter 

training and wondered if you could accommodate us?  

 

 

We’re looking for 6-8pm on a Tuesday night and 6-8pm on a Thursday night. The booking would run from mid 

October until the end of March. 

 

If so, please can you advise prices? 

 

 

Regards 

 

Amy Lloyd 

Club Chair 


